

Robin Hood Primary School

Year 1 Newsletter – Thursday 20th October 2022

The children loved participating in our DT day where they designed and made their own sock puppets. They really impressed us with their cutting and sewing skills. Across the week the children carved pumpkins and enjoyed using their senses to explore the pumpkin seeds.

Home Learning:

This week, we would like the children to do a phonics, SPAG and maths activity relating to this week's learning. Home learning will be set via Google Classroom. We will be printing out home learning for each child.

This week instead of daily phonics lessons, the children have been completing phonics assessments for level 4. The home learning will be related to helpful words. Your child has also been given a book that matches the sounds they have been taught this week in their reading folder. Please could the children read their book at least four times this week and log it on GoRead. Please refer to the note in your child's book bag as this will explain the book bag routine.

Important Information:

PE Days: The children will need to come in their PE kit on Tuesday and Wednesday.

Rain coat and water bottles: Please make sure you send your child to school with a rain coat. Please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle in school.

Friday 21. October: This is an inset day so there will be no children in school.

Miss Johnston and Miss Coptcoat